
 
SAINT ANTHONY OF PADUA 

A MEMBER OF ST. GEORGE DEANERY 

THE MOST HOLY BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST  

               MAY 29TH, 2016 
 

Pastor:  Father Tom Extejt  ~ Office: 419-659-2263 or 419-659-4190 e-mail:  tjextejt@sa.noacsc.org 
Deacon:  Mr. James Dunn: 659-2707 e-mail:  jdunn9@woh.rr.com 

Principal:  Mr. Scott Hummel: 659-2103 Fax: 659-4194   e-mail:  hummels@sa.noacsc.org 
 Parish Office: Mrs. Marilyn Siefker:  419-659-2263 Office Fax: 419- 659-5202 e-mail:   siefkem@sa.noacsc.org 

CCD Program Leader, Judy Schroeder : 419-659-5498  e-mail:  judyfhc@yahoo.com 
Youth Minister:  Hannah Warren: 419-303-5476  e-mail:  lifeteen@sa.noacsc.org 

Parish Office Hours:  Monday Thru Friday ~ 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
St. Anthony Parish Website:  www.cgstanthony.org 

St. Anthony School Website:  www.stanthonyschool.info 
 

        *******************************************************************************************************  

  *********************************************************************************************** 
                                                                              Mass Schedule 
   May    30   Monday        8:00 a.m. Mass     Memorial Day ~ {For The Parish} 
   May    31   Tuesday         6:30 p.m. Mass The Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary ~      

                 {Deceased Members of the Lawrence Siefker Family} 

June    01   Wednesday   8:00 a.m. Mass   St. Justin ~  {Deceased Members of the Ben Schulte Family} 
   June    02   Thursday      8:00 a.m. Mass     Weekday ~ {Elmer & Audrey Vorst} 
   June    03   Friday                                        First Friday Exposition & Adoration Until Noon                   
   June    03   Friday           8:00 a.m. Mass  The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus ~       

             {Deceased Members of the Koch & Ellerbrock Families} 
   June    04   Saturday       8:00 a.m.  Rosary         
   June    04   Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass     Vigil ~ 10th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~{Paul Best ~ John Schroeder}          

June    05   Sunday         8:30 a.m. Mass      10th Sunday in Ordinary Time~{Clete Schumacher ~    
            Father Keith McCormack ~  
                     Deceased Members of the Raymond & Madeleine Duval Family}                                     
June    05   Sunday       11:00 a.m. Mass      10th Sunday in Ordinary Time ~ {Lewis & Ludvina Schroeder} 

                     
**********************************************************************************************  
                                                                                  Servers 
May     30   Monday        8:00 a.m. Mass       Rose Ellerbrock 
May     31   Tuesday        6:30 p.m. Mass       Renee Schroeder  
June     01  Wednesday    8:00 a.m. Mass      Tayt Birnesser 
June     02   Thursday       8:00 a.m. Mass      Jevin Langhals 
June     03   Friday           8:00 a.m. Mass       Hunter Sudlow  
June     04   Saturday        4:30 p.m. Mass      Jevin Langhals, Tayte Langhals, Garrett Langhals 
June     05   Sunday          8:30 a.m. Mass      Valerie Morman, Elizabeth Morman, Cassidy Brinkman         
June     05   Sunday        11:00 a.m. Mass       Cody Tabler, Joey Edelbrock, Tayt Birnesser 
  
*********************************************************************************************  

                                                    Commentators 
June     04    Saturday       4:30 p.m. Mass      Geddy Davis    
June     05    Sunday         8:30 a.m.  Mass      Charlie Schmiesing                                                                        
June     05    Sunday       11:00 a.m.  Mass      Karl Schroeder 

  **********************************************************************************************                                                                      

                                                                               Eucharistic Ministers 
June    04    Saturday   4:30 p.m. Mass   Teresa Brubaker, Norm & Rose Schnipke, Denny Ricker, Marge Tabler      
June    05    Sunday     8:30 a.m. Mass    Diana Kaufman, Faith Oglesbee, Bill Schroeder,    
                    Judy Schroeder, Marilyn Siefker       
June    05    Sunday   11:00 a.m. Mass    Connie Bonnell, Pam Hummel, Noralu Kahle, Anne Schroeder, Harold Gerten 
   
June    05    Hilty Home ~ Karl & Blanche Stechschulte 
 

                                                                                ~ Hilty Home Residents ~ 
           Wilbert Roof-Room 105B; Jan Kiene-Room 116; Mary Maag-Room 119; Bill Alt-Room 121; Ed Schulte-Room 125;  
                                 Betty Meyer-Room 201A; Agnes Friedel-Room 203A; Margaret Rosenbauer-Room 208B;    

                        Dolores Daniels-Room 209B; Beatrice Inkrott-Room 212B; Dorothy Geiger-Room 215A;                                 
 Mary Rita Fischbach-Room 215B; Cathy Ruhe-Room 306; Jim Fischbach-Room 314; Edward Unterbrink-Room 506;  
                    Elizabeth (Betty) Karhoff-Room 507; Rose Hohenbrink-Room 510; Lucille Karhoff-Room 513 

   In today's gospel Jesus teaches we will find abundance by sharing the little we have. 
No matter how little time, money or food we have,  

it is enough to share. 



         *********************************************************************************************
     
         June        04    Saturday      4:30 p.m. Mass

June        05    Sunday        8:30 a.m. Mass
June        05    Sunday      11:00 a.m. Ma

****************************************************************************
                                                                            
                                                                  
                                                       
                                                      
**********************************************************************************************
        Income For The Week of May 22nd
Sunday  ~ 190                                     
Children's ~  21                                
                               
Tuition                                                        
Miscellaneous                                
Total Income                                
                 
**********************************************************************************************

300 Club W

*******************************************************************************************

***********************************************************************************************
 
What's So Great About Being Catholic? 
journey of looking into why he was Catholic
what the early Church fathers said and looking into the sacr
reason to be Catholic.  The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore Street 
entrances of the church.  Help others to know why it's so gre
 
**********************************************************************************************
 
Parish Office ~ The parish office will be closed 
 
Scrip ~ The next Scrip weekend 
 Shirley Goedde and Anne Schroeder
 
K of C ~ K of C members will be leading the Rosary before Mass the weekend of Saturday, June 4th and Sunday, 
June 5th.  All K of C members ar

K of C Charity Drawing Winner X 2!
winners from this year’s drawing.
son of Darren and Pat Langhals.  
to all of you that supported this annual fundraiser.
programs all around the state of Ohio.
comes back to us, to be used as we see fit.

Take the One Hour Fatima Challenge
continue a series of 5 First Saturdays
before the Rosary and the Mass. 
completed in one hour.  As requested by the Blessed Virgin in her apparitions at Fatima, the challenge is to 
repeat this on the First Saturday of
involves a total of 5 hours over the course of 5 months to 
yourself, your family and the whole world.
those who are not on the move right away.
a Spiritual Triathlon that involves
Confession each month.  These are all done with the intention of making an
blasphemies committed against the Immaculate Heart 
Triumph." 
 
5K Run for Relay for Life ~ The Putnam County Relay for Life, which will take place on 
include a 5K Race beginning at 7:30 p.m. Proceeds will benefit the American Cancer Socie
those affected by cancer and for r
information. 

*********************************************************************************************
                              Ushers 

:30 p.m. Mass  Aaron Siefker, Mike Recker, Tim Reimund, Jon Diller
30 a.m. Mass  Bruce Schroeder, Phil Stechschulte, Gib

11:00 a.m. Mass  Dave Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Dua

****************************************************************************
                                                                            ~ Confessions ~   
                                                                  Saturday ~ 3:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

              St. Rita's Medical Center ~ Paul Adkins
                                                      Lima Memorial Hospital ~ Sandy Morales
**********************************************************************************************

May 22nd     
               $ 7,333.00                              Ordinary Parish &

                                           27.70                                
             7,360.70                                                               

                           577.50                               
                1,169.00                            
           $  9,107.20 

**********************************************************************************************
300 Club Winner ~ May 28th ~ Angela Schroeder

 
*******************************************************************************************

Marriage Bans II~ Nathan Schroeder & Amber Vance
 

***********************************************************************************************

What's So Great About Being Catholic?  ~ What's So Great About Being Catholic? 
ng into why he was Catholic for no other reason than th

said and looking into the sacraments and
The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore Street 

Help others to know why it's so great to be Catholic.

**********************************************************************************************

The parish office will be closed Monday, May 30th in observance of Memorial Day.  

will be  June 4th & June 5th.  The helpers are:  
Shirley Goedde and Anne Schroeder. 

K of C members will be leading the Rosary before Mass the weekend of Saturday, June 4th and Sunday, 
June 5th.  All K of C members are invited to come to help lead the Rosa

inner X 2!  ~ That’s right!  Our St. Anthony C
winners from this year’s drawing.  There were over 165,000 tickets sold!

 The 17th prize went to Lisa Doseck, daughter of William and Lucy Morman.
to all of you that supported this annual fundraiser.  The money generated from

d the state of Ohio.  But more importantly, more than $3 dollars of every ticket sold by our council 
comes back to us, to be used as we see fit.   

One Hour Fatima Challenge! ~ Next Saturday, June 4th

5 First Saturdays.   There will be exposition and adoration 
before the Rosary and the Mass.  At 8:00 a.m. the Rosary will be recited followed by Mass.  I

As requested by the Blessed Virgin in her apparitions at Fatima, the challenge is to 
repeat this on the First Saturday of 5 consecutive months ( July 2, Aug 5
involves a total of 5 hours over the course of 5 months to receive all of the blessings promised by heaven for 
yourself, your family and the whole world.  Coffee and refreshments will be served afterwards as well for 
those who are not on the move right away.  We invite you to think of making

that involves three main elements:  Rosary Meditation
These are all done with the intention of making an

blasphemies committed against the Immaculate Heart of Mary.  "In the end my Immaculate Heart will 

The Putnam County Relay for Life, which will take place on 
include a 5K Race beginning at 7:30 p.m. Proceeds will benefit the American Cancer Socie

r research. Visit Facebook.com/PutnamR

*********************************************************************************************

Aaron Siefker, Mike Recker, Tim Reimund, Jon Diller  
Bruce Schroeder, Phil Stechschulte, Gib Kaufman, Craig Kaufman

e Ellerbrock, Terry Giesige, Duane Vorst, Pat Vorst 

*********************************************************************************************

 
er ~ Paul Adkins 

Lima Memorial Hospital ~ Sandy Morales 
**********************************************************************************************

   Expenses For The Week of May 22nd
Ordinary Parish & School Expenses $ 2,253.50
 
                                

                                  

**********************************************************************************************
Schroeder ~ Ticket #127 ~ $100.00 

*******************************************************************************************
~ Nathan Schroeder & Amber Vance 

***********************************************************************************************

What's So Great About Being Catholic? by Jason Evert tells about his
for no other reason than that his parents were Catholic.  Upon reading 

aments and the lives of the saints, he discovered 
The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore Street 

at to be Catholic. Pass it on. 

**********************************************************************************************

in observance of Memorial Day.   

The helpers are:  Ken & Connie Kruse,  

K of C members will be leading the Rosary before Mass the weekend of Saturday, June 4th and Sunday, 
elp lead the Rosary.  

Our St. Anthony Council walked away with two cash prize 
There were over 165,000 tickets sold!  The 13th prize went to Quinton Langhals,

daughter of William and Lucy Morman.
The money generated from ticket sales is used to support worthy 

more than $3 dollars of every ticket sold by our council 

June 4th, St Mary Church in Leipsic will 
There will be exposition and adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

will be recited followed by Mass.  It will be 
As requested by the Blessed Virgin in her apparitions at Fatima, the challenge is to 

July 2, Aug 5th, Sept 3, Oct 1,).  That only 
receive all of the blessings promised by heaven for 

Coffee and refreshments will be served afterwards as well for 
to think of making the Fatima Challenge

Rosary Meditation, Holy Communion and 
These are all done with the intention of making an act of Reparation for sins and 

"In the end my Immaculate Heart will 

The Putnam County Relay for Life, which will take place on Friday, June 3rd

include a 5K Race beginning at 7:30 p.m. Proceeds will benefit the American Cancer Society and its effort to serve 
mRelay5K or call 419-230-7009 for mo

********************************************************************************************** 

     
Kaufman, Craig Kaufman                                                     

****************** 

**********************************************************************************************                                               
May 22nd 

2,253.50  

                                                    

***********************************************************************************************  

*********************************************************************************************** 

*********************************************************************************************** 

by Jason Evert tells about his 
pon reading 

the lives of the saints, he discovered  the 
The CD is available for $3.00 on the Deepen Your Faith display at the Sycamore Street 

********************************************************************************************** 

K of C members will be leading the Rosary before Mass the weekend of Saturday, June 4th and Sunday, 

ouncil walked away with two cash prize 
prize went to Quinton Langhals, 

daughter of William and Lucy Morman.  Thanks 
o support worthy 

more than $3 dollars of every ticket sold by our council 

ary Church in Leipsic will 
of the Blessed Sacrament 

t will be 
As requested by the Blessed Virgin in her apparitions at Fatima, the challenge is to 

That only 
receive all of the blessings promised by heaven for 

Coffee and refreshments will be served afterwards as well for 
the Fatima Challenge as 

Communion and 
for sins and 

"In the end my Immaculate Heart will 

Friday, June 3rd, will 
ty and its effort to serve 

more 



St. Anthony Basketball Camp ~ A St. Anthony Basketball Camp will be held on Monday, June 27th through 
Wednesday, June 29th at the St. Anthony School Gymnasium.  Grades 1-4 will be held 9:00 - 11:00 a.m. while 
grades 5-8 will be held 11:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  The purpose of the camp is to help with basketball skill development.  
To register or if you have any questions, email Kyle Meyer at kjfm34@gmail.com with the following information:  
participant's name, grade level, height, parent (s) names, emergency contact name and emergency contact phone 
number.  The cost is by donation which will be given to St. Anthony's School/Parish. 
 
******************************************************************************************* 
Vacation Bible School News ~ Hey Kids, join us for VBS,  June 6-10, where you will become one of God's own 
special Angel troopers and you will meet your co-pilot, your very own guardian angel and how he protects, guides, 
and comforts you! You'll learn some exciting characters from the Bible whose lives were transformed by angels. 
You'll meet Mary, the Queen of Angels and St. Catherine Laboure who received a vision of the Miraculous Medal 
and the promises of grace and protection to those who believe. On top of that, you'll enjoy delicious snacks, make 
some nice crafts, learn some great songs, and have a lot of fun with your friends! 
   
 Registration forms are located at the entrances of the church. Vacation Bible School runs from         

9:00-12:00 Monday-Thursday and Friday 6:00-7:30 and is for kids age 4 through those entering 6th grade.  

  

Vacation Bible School News ~ Parents, on Monday, June 6th, please stop by the registration table located in the 
main entrance of school before 9:00 a.m. to check in and to see  where to drop off your child for the week of Vacation 
Bible School. Thank you.  
 

***************************************************************************** 
"2016" Summer Festival 

 
Cash or Car!   With the success we had last year and the many positive comments, we will again be raffling off up to 
$20,000 toward the purchase of a new vehicle or $15,000 in cash at the summer festival this year. The advantage of 
this approach has been that the winner can purchase any new vehicle of any color. It also gives the winner the option 
of taking cash and not having the hassle of selling the vehicle.  H & K Chevrolet from Continental has again offered 
to showcase their new vehicles for our festival.  If you would like to purchase tickets or if you have any questions, 
call Mike Birkemeier at 419-659-2954 or Mark Edelbrock at 419-659-2269.  If you can help sell tickets before and 
after weekend Masses, please contact Harold Gerten at 419-659-5914. 
 
Festival Workers ~ It's not even summer yet but it is time to start thinking about our summer festival, Saturday, 
August 6th and Sunday, August 7th.  If anyone would like to help at the festival, change your job or will not be able 
to help,  please call Dee Griffith at 419-646-3449.  If you are not able to work on Sunday but could help out on 
Saturday, please keep that in mind when sign-up sheets for volunteers for Saturday evening are put out in the back of 
church.  Deadline for job change is June 15th so the volunteers have time to compile and complete the workers' list 
before the list needs to be posted in the church. 
 
Garage Sale ~ Having a Garage Sale?  Don't store the unsold items for another year, but instead consider donating 
them for the Festival Garage Sale.  Donations can be dropped off after June 6th. Unfortunately, we do not accept 
clothing, TVs, or computer electronics.  More information will be made available in future bulletins. 
 
********************************************************************************************** 
 
Y.E.S. – Youth Elect Service – June 16-18, 2016 - High School Help ~ The 2016 Y.E.S. project will be held at the 
Ft. Jennings High School this year beginning Thursday, June 16th at 6:00 p.m.  Current 8th grade students through 
graduating seniors are encouraged to join us for this weekend service retreat. Be ready to meet teens from throughout 
the St. George Deanery, have some fun, grow in faith and be the hands and feet of Christ in your community while 
“Fueling the Fire of  Mercy”!  This 3-day retreat experience will close with 5:00 p.m. Mass on Saturday, June 18th at 
St. Joseph Catholic Church, Ft. Jennings. Registration forms are available from Hannah Warren and are due by     
May 30th.  So bring your friends and help us meet our goal and be part of the fun! 
 
Y.E.S. Work Sites Needed ~ On June 17th and June 18th the teens & adults from the St. George Deanery are 
volunteering to help people throughout Putnam County with various jobs around their homes as they participate in the 
annual Youth Elect Service weekend retreat.  If you would like a team of youth and adults to help with jobs around 
your home, please contact Hannah Warren @ 419-303-5476.  This includes anything from mulching, to washing your 
car, or just some spring cleaning in the house or yard!  

 

Y.E.S. Crew Leaders Needed ~ Do you like to spend time helping those in need?   We’d love for you to join our 
adult crew leaders for the Y.E.S. weekend June 16-18th at Ft. Jennings High School.  Adult crew leaders and assistant 
crew leaders need to be current college freshman, up to retirees!  Nothing is more rewarding than sharing your time 
and faith with the Young Church of Today!  For questions or to sign up as a crew leader please contact              
Hannah Warren 419-303-5476. 

 
********************************************************************************************** 
 



 
Towards a Better Education of Children 

 
 Parents need to consider what they want their children to be exposed to and this 
necessarily means being concerned about who is providing their entertainment, who 
is entering their rooms through television and electronic devices, and with whom they 
are spending their free time. 
 
 It is essential that children actually see that, for their parents, prayer is 
something truly important.  Hence, moments of family prayer and acts of devotion can 
be more powerful for evangelization than any catechism class or sermon. 
 

 

Friends of the Putnam County District Library  ~ Will be holding their Annual Used Book Sale on June 7th & 8th 
from 9:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. at the 4th Street Gym, 751 East 4th Street in  Ottawa. Items for sale - hardback and 
paperback books for all ages plus videos, CDs, DVDs, records, music books, sheet music, electronics, and attic 
treasures.  Proceeds benefit all the Putnam County Libraries.  

Requesting Volunteer Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion ~ If you are interested in delivering Holy 
Communion to the Catholic patients at St. Rita’s Medical Center, please contact Deb Miller at 419-226-9481 
or dmmiller@mercy.com so she can send you a volunteer packet to get you started.  Thank you so much for your 
consideration! 

2016 Festival Planning Meeting ~ There will be a planning meeting for our 2016 Summer Festival on Thursday, 
June 9th at 7:30 p.m. in the church basement.  Chairpersons and any other interested parishioners are encouraged to 
attend.  This year's Summer Festival will be held on August 6th and 7th. 

 

National Parks Tour ~ Jerry Bunn and Vicki Doty are planning a tour of the Canadian Rockies, Glacier National 
Park, and Yellowstone, from July 27th to August 6th, 2017. The trip is 11 days, 10 nights, and includes breakfast 
daily, 1 lunch, 5 three-course dinners, an expert tour director, a private motor coach, your flight, hotels, and selected 
entrance fees.  In addition, you may select any of several optional excursions such as a Banff  Photography tour,      
Ice Fields Parkway & Glacier Experience, Dude Ranch, or a Snake River Float, at additional costs.   The trip begins 
with a flight to Calgary, then travels to Banff National Park, and on to the Glacier National Park, the Grand Tetons, 
Yellowstone and Jackson, Wyoming before flying back.  We are also arranging a motor coach to take us to and from 
the Dayton Airport.  Cost currently is $3,499, based on double occupancy, tips and bus to and from the airport not 
included.  We currently have 27 signed up and there is a limit of 35 people. For a complete itinerary and/or sign up, 
go to:  http://jerrybunn.grouptoursite.com/   Note:  we are departing from Dayton (DAY) airport.  For more 
information, contact Jerry Bunn at 419-659-5702.   
 
Carey Healing Mass ~ The Basilica and National Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation in Carey will be having a 
healing Mass on Friday, June 3rd, at 7:00 p.m.  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament, individual praying and the 
anointing of the sick will take place after Mass.  The next healing Mass is July 8th - 7:00 p.m.  More information can 
be found on the bulletin board at the Sycamore Street entrance of  church. 
 
12th Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass ~ Are you a Catholic homeschooling family in the Toledo Diocese? 

Then please join us at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, June 7th at Queen of the Most Holy Rosary Cathedral in Toledo for 
our 12th Annual Diocesan Homeschooling Mass. The Most Reverend Daniel E.Thomas, Bishop of Toledo, will be 
celebrating our Mass.  It's a wonderful evening of prayer, fellowship, food and fun!  Please bring a finger-food dish to 
share for the reception immediately following the Mass.  Hope to see you there! 
  

Pilgrimage to Walk in the Footsteps of St. Francis of Assisi ~ You are invited to join a Pilgrimage to walk in the 

footsteps of St. Francis of Assisi during this Holy Year of Mercy.  Fr. Raymond Mallett, OFM Conv., the Rector and 

Pastor of the Shrine of Our Lady of Consolation will be leading the Pilgrimage.  Fr. Ray has led over 20 Pilgrimages 

to Holy Places.  The dates for this Pilgrimage are November 3-12, 2016. We will visit Rome, Assisi, Orvieto and 

several other holy places.  We will attend a Papal Audience; visit the Vatican Museum; the Scavi; the Sistine Chapel; 

several Basilicas walking through their Holy Doors. We will celebrate Mass daily – including at the tomb of St. Peter 

and the tomb of St. Francis.  I promise you that you will see things that many other pilgrims normally never 

see.  Space is limited. You must have your reservation in by the end of June.  For a free brochure or for more 

information, please write me: Fr. Ray Mallett; 315 Clay Street; Carey, OH 43316. You can call me at the Shrine:   

419-396-7107.  You can email me:  rmallett1@hotmail.com. 

 



The Friends of the Putnam District Library in Ottawa ~  The Friends of the Putnam County District Library are now 
accepting applications for the upcoming 9th Annual Autumn Harvest of Crafts Show.  This will be held        
Saturday, October 29, 2016 at the Ottawa-Glandorf High School from 9AM to 3PM.  For more information 
email friendscraftshow@yahoo.com or phone Judy at 419-659-5478.  Proceeds benefit all locations of the Putnam 
County District Library. 
 

 
 
 

 
MEMORIAL DAY:  The first Memorial Day took place a few years after the Civil War.  The day 
was set aside for the decoration of the graves of soldiers and sailors who had died during the war 
(hence the older name “Decoration Day.”)  By our time it has evolved into a commemoration of the 
dead of all our nation’s wars.  Because of them we are free to support whatever ideas we want, to 
worship where we want, to work where we want.  Our speech is free and our media are free.  
Memorial Day is a day to remember that we should take none of this for granted.  Freedom isn’t free;  
it has to be defended anew in every generation, sometimes even by men and women in uniform.  
Freedom also has to be preserved by informed voters who cherish freedom. 
 Here at St. Anthony, we will celebrate Memorial Day with an 8 a.m. Mass this Monday.  The 
town celebration of Memorial Day will begin with a parade at 10 a.m., beginning at the high school, 
passing through downtown, and ending at the gazebo in Memorial Park. 
   
CORPUS CHRISTI:  This Sunday is the feast of Corpus Christi, the celebration of the Body and 
Blood of the Lord.  We focus on just why we do the thing we do every Sunday.  At the Last Supper, 
Jesus said “Do this in memory of me.”  “Memory” to the Jews did not mean simply a recollection of 
the past, or a re-enactment.  “Memory” meant that when we do the actions, the past event becomes 
part of our time.  When we offer bread and wine, using the words Jesus used at the Last Supper, the 
sacrifice of the Cross becomes present once again.  What greater privilege could we have?  What is 
more deserving of our time and our energy than the Son of God coming among us in our parish 
church to give us the sacrifice by which we are saved? 
 
FEAST OF THE SACRED HEART:  This Friday is not only First Friday, with exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament from about 8:30 until noon;  it’s also the Feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus.  It’s a 
day for remembering God’s love poured out upon sinners. 
 
NEW CONFESSION SCHEDULE:  Starting June 7, Confessions will be heard every Tuesday 
after Mass for about 30 minutes (longer if needed), and on Saturday from 3 to 4.  Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament will take place at both these times. 
 
DON’T FORGET our parish pilgrimage to Carey for the Holy Year.  We will leave our parking lot 
at about 12:15 pm on Sunday, June 26,  There will be time to have a little lunch when we arrive;  
then we will take part in the outdoor procession at 2:30.  Please fill out the form in today’s bulletin 
and turn it in so that we can tell the Shrine how many people from our parish to expect. 
  
               Father Tom 
********************************************************************************* 
 

Parish Pilgrimage To Our Lady Of Consolation Shrine 
Sunday, June 26th 

12:15 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. 
Name  ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone  # ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Number of persons from my family: _____________ 
 
(If the bus is filled) 
I can drive my own car ________  
     
I am willing to offer a ride to _________  parishioners who need a ride. 
 



 

 

June 1  School Office Closes at 3PM 

 

June 6-10 St A Vacation Bible School @ 

  St. Anthony School 

June 27—29 Boys gr. 1-8 Basketball Camp 

  @ St. Anthony Gym 

August 3   School Office Reopens  8AM -3:00 PM 

August  7  Parish Festival 

August 10 7PM SAC Meeting 

August 17  First Day of School for Students 

St. Anthony of Padua School * 520 W. Sycamore Street * Columbus Grove, OH 45830 * 419-659-2103  www.stanthonyschool.info 

Saint 

Anthony  

Falcon 

News 

 Dear Heavenly Father from above,  
Look down on Saint Anthony’s School 

with love.  

Please guide them and teach them. 

Fill them with your power 
So that in everything they do, 

They will be a delight to you! 

Amen. 

 

-

Congratulations Eighth Grade!   

May 19th at 7:00 PM was a time of celebration for the Eighth Grade Class at St. Anthony.  The annual Mass and awards ceremony recog-

nized our eighth grade students for their spiritual and academic achievements.  Pictured above left are the students recognized  as the 

President’s Award for Outstanding Academic Excellence ( 3.5—4.0 GPA).  They are left to right...Paige Langhals, Alyssa Ellerbrock, Nathan 

Dunbar, Rob Langhals, Makena Doseck, Michael Morman, and Kara Schmidt.  Below left is Paige Langhals receiving the Principals’ Award.  

Above right is a picture of Nathan Dunbar & Paige Langhals receiving the Scott Birkemeier Scholarship Award.  Many Thanks to Scott 

Birkemeier for sponsoring two $500 Scholarships this year.  The scholarship was given to both 8th grade students for their high GPA and 

living their Gospel values while attending 5th through 8th grade at St Anthony School.  Not pictured, but recognized for the Academic 

Wall of Excellence Honorees are: Alyssa Ellerbrock, Kaitlyn Herman, Paige Langhals, and Michael Morman. Thanks also to the K of C for 

providing rosary's for the entire eighth grade class. We will miss this outstanding class but will enjoy celebrating their achievements in 

high school. 


